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Studentwire

From: Studentwire

Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 10:32 AM

To: Lincoln University Webmaster

Subject: Lincoln University Student News for December 8 - Winter Break, The Lair 

Closing/Opening Dates, Library Hours, Campus Store Information, and more ... 

 

  
    

  
 

Winter Break 

Happy Holidays from the Student Affairs Division. 

Have a wonderful break and see you next year!! 

 

  

 
 
 

 

"The Lair" Closing/Opening Dates 
Please Review "Closing" and "Opening" Dates for "The Lair" for the Fall 

2017 and Spring 2018 semesters. 
Contact: L. Elaine Bell 

Read More 

 

Library Hours – Finals Week  
The Langston Hughes Memorial Library Reading and Fall 2017 Finals Week 

Hours of Operation are attached. 
Contact: Robin Wilson 

Read More 

 

Campus Store – Spring Textbooks 

Spring 2018 Textbooks Now Available.   
Contact: Greg McGill 

Read More 

 

Campus Store – Sell Textbooks/Return Rentals 

Sell your books and return your rentals.   
Contact: Greg McGill 

Read More 

 

Spring Fling Announcement 

http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/The Lair.pdf
http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/Langston Hughes Memorial Library Finals Week operating Hours Fall 2017 11222017.docx
http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/Spring Textbooks.docx
http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/Sell Your Books.docx
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Would you like to see your vision come to fruition?! Well, SGA has 

something in store for you! We are allowing students and organizations to 

create an event they’d like to see during the week of Spring Fling! We will 

be accepting proposals for event ideas; however, we will only be selecting 

(3) event proposals which take the place during the week of Spring Fling. 

We cannot wait to see what you lions have planned! If you or your 

organization are interested in participating, please e-mail the Vice 

President of External Affairs to receive more information! 

All proposals are due Friday, January 12 at 5 pm. 
Contact: Kiara Leath 

Read More 
 

Holiday Safety Tips 

Please review the following holiday safety tips from Public Safety.  

Contact: Ruth A. Evans 

Read more 

 

Women’s Basketball News 
The women's basketball team used a 28-point fourth quarter as they 

pulled away from Washington Adventist University, earning a 77-53 win 

Thursday night at Manuel Rivero Hall. 

Contact: Bob Heller 

Read more 
 

Student Evaluations and Surveys 
Student Evaluation of Instructor & Course are available for 

completion.   Please do not forget to complete these evaluations.  Your 

voice is important!!! 

Contact: Glynis Smith 

January 3 and 4: Excel Boot Camp 
Chatman Financial will host an excel boot camp in Kennett Square from 

January 3 – 4.  This program is free and open to all undergraduate and 

graduate students.  

Contact: Maureen Stokes 

Read more | Register  

 

FAFSA 
As of October 1, the 2018-19 Free Application for Federal Student Aid 

(FAFSA) is open for submission. A completed FAFSA starts a student’s 

awarding process for the next academic year. Students will need to have 

FSA IDs and 2016 tax information to complete the application. The IRS 

Data Retrieval Tool is strongly encouraged to make income reporting 

easier and more accurate. Please contact Financial Aid at 

financialaid@lincoln.edu.  

Contact: Danielle Smithson 

 

Dining Services 
Learn more about the services, tools, and resources Thompson Hospitality 

has available to the entire campus. A link to the student group catering 

http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/Spring Fling Announcement .docx
http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/daily-bulletin/Holiday Safety 2016.pdf
http://lulions.com/news/2017/12/7/womens-basketball-lions-explosive-fourth-quarter-secures-decisive-win-over-shock.aspx?path=wbball
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6333333827594833920
http://info.chathamfinancial.com/ExcelBootCamp2018-RegistrationPage.html
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guide is also available.  

Contact: Jena Williams 

Website | Student Group Catering  

 
  
    
Student Wire is produced by the Division of Student Affairs 

 
  
127 Wellness Center 
1570 Baltimore Pike 
Lincoln University, PA 19352, USA 
Phone: 484-365-7222 
studentwire@lincoln.edu 
www.lincoln.edu 

     

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.dineoncampus.com_-23_lincoln&d=DwMFAw&c=bQc_Z9-ZhXvkLmRNQCpfuRUxTHeOeQPeYYvOJLU_1co&r=EcH0fhppTCSPqVDp0IyQOiORpmC65xgedDgrolKrs_M&m=SQ1MFTS-pxdSdUIGdcO99CzUp2UO0akq_XRtt5xWT2o&s=DiQrhlvTaZwQHCzpBNezXwl4Jhln4chyEbwUJ1Pc6cM&e=
http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/daily-bulletin/In Your Space Catering Guide.pdf

